From: Christine Coles 
Sent: 02 March 2019 08:24
To: Planning
Subject: Response

[bookmark: _GoBack]Re 19/00171/F, Erection of a veterinary building at SPE, Park Lane.

We have no objections but wish to make the following observation.

We would like to see more signage to stop lorries from using Park Lane.

Regards
Christine Coles
Parish Clerk
 
T:  01295 276229
E:  swalcliffepc@btinternet.com
W: www.swalcliffevillage.co.uk
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